
 

                           

 

 
 

Royal Economic Society 2012 Annual Conference 
 

Call for Papers 
 
The 2012 Annual Conference of the Royal Economic Society will be held at the University of Cambridge 
from 26th March to 28th March 2012. 
 
Keynote lectures will be given by: 

Elhanan Helpman, Harvard (EJ Lecture) 
Nancy Stokey, Chicago (Hahn Lecture) 
Ariel Pakes, Harvard (Sargan Lecture) 

 
The Programme Committee invites submissions of papers for General Sessions from academic, 
government and business economists in any field of economics and econometrics. 

 
Submissions can be made from 15 July at https://editorialexpress.com/conference/res2012 

  
Details of the submission process will be made available on the Conference website. 

Deadline for submissions is 15th October 2011.  
Notification of acceptance will be sent by mid-December 2011. 

   
Proposals for Special Sessions are also invited. 

A Special Session would typically bring together 3 papers plus discussants but other formats can be 
proposed. There are no restrictions on topics. Special Session proposals should consist of a single-page 
document and should be submitted by e-mail to res2012@econ.cam.ac.uk. 
 
Authors of papers accepted for presentation at the RES Conference will be entitled to submit their papers for 
possible publication in the Conference issue of the Economic Journal. The Conference issue is edited to the 
same standards as regular issues of the Economic Journal and is published as part of the regular May issue 
in 2013. Promising papers not ready for publication in the Conference issue may be invited to resubmit for a 
later Economic Journal issue using the same referees and reports from the Conference issue. 
 
The Programme Chair is Francesco Caselli (LSE), the Deputy Programme Chair is Chryssi Giannitsarou 
(Cambridge), and the local organizers are Pramila Krishnan (Cambridge) and Solomos Solomou 
(Cambridge).   
 
Online Registration will be open from January 2012. Further details on registration, accommodation and 
other matters – including information on financial support for postgraduate students attending the 
Conference – will be made available via the Conference web-site: http://www.resconference.org.uk/ 


